
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 

To: Dr. Andy Barrett 
From: Michael Wilkes 
Date: June 10, 2024 
Re: Interactive Display Purchase Recommendation 
 
The approved 2024-25 Technology Capital Plan included a plan to review and update whole-class 
interactive technology. The last major purchase of this technology was completed several years ago 
when all kindergarten through second grade classrooms were provided with this technology. Since then, 
the existing fleet of displays has aged, the technology has evolved, and the district has invested in a 1:1 
device program for these grade levels. Given this, the district sought to understand the future need for 
this capability and, if determined a need, to decide at which grade(s) this technology best complements 
1:1 devices. 
 
During the past school year, a representative committee worked with the Technology and Learning & 
Teaching departments to consider the unique capabilities of this technology and they reviewed product 
demonstrations and information. As a result of this work, it was determined that the technology best 
supports kindergarten students as it allows a teacher, or students, to model how to use and interact 
with a device, apps, and online services to all students. To that end, the district recommends the 
following purchase to ensure that the interactive technology in all kindergarten classrooms are updated 
for the 24-25 school year. 
 
Vendor: Midwest Computer Products, Inc. 
 
Table I – Recommended Items for Purchase 
 

Item Cost 
Boxlight MimioPro G 755 Interactive Displays (22) $ 60,830.00 
Balt Height Adjustable Stands (Floor Mounts) (22) $ 13,750.00 
Removal of Existing Displays, Installation of New $ 17,587.00 
Freight $   2,433.20 
Total Cost $ 94,600.20 

 
The displays come with a 5-year manufacturer warranty. On a per room basis, costs are 14% under 
projection. Grant funding will reduce the district’s capital need to $4,600.20. 
 
All agreements are pending Board approval and the finalization of purchase agreement terms and 
conditions. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 

Michael Wilkes 
Director of Technology 

Geneva School District 304 

   
227 N. Fourth Street 
Geneva, Illinois 60134 
(630)463-3070 
mwilkes@geneva304.org 
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